
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

‘Learning and growing hand in hand together, following the footsteps 
of Jesus.’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monthly Newsletter 
 

July 2022 

Pob Lwc 
We would like to wish Mr Harvey, Mrs James and Miss Grozier all the best 
in their new posts from September and thank them for their dedication to 
our school. They will all be missed. 
Pob Lwc to our year 6 pupils moving on to Secondary school. We wish them 
all the best for the future. We know they will do us proud. 
 

News 
On Friday we were awarded the Sustainable Schools bronze award. Well 
done to everyone for your hard eco / environmental work. 
 

Sports Day and Summer Fete  
Winning house - Caradog 
Thank you to you all for your support on the day. It was a very special 
occasion, even more so after the last two years. A big thank you to the 
‘Friends’ who organised a fantastic summer fete. 
 

Parking  
No doubt, you have seen us tinkering with the parking organisation over the last 
couple of weeks. Thank you with your continued support with our safe parking 
policy. A quick reminder that the playground needs to be vacated by 9 each 
morning after drop-off. If you wish to use the playground for parking in the 
afternoon, please arrive between 3 and 3:10. Our JRSOs will put a cone out from 
3:10. Cars must not move until the JRSOs remove the cone, which will be when 
classes 4 and 5 have been handed over to parents. Lastly, a polite reminder that 
the speed limit on the school site is 5 mph. We ask that everybody tries to stick to 
this limit to keep your children safe.  

Important Dates 
 

1st July – Year 6 PE day at Greenhill. 
1st July - Dyffryn Taf Day 
4th July – Parents evening for year 6 
7th July – reports for parents and classes for next year 
8th July – Year 6 transition day – Greenhill 
              New nursery intake Day 
              Move up morning for September classes. 
12th July – Whole school beach trip 
14th July – Year 6 trip 
15th July – Last day in school 
6th September – Pupils return to school for the new academic year 
12th September – INSET Day 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Penblwydd Hapus i … 
 

Mrs James 
Mr James 

 

Little Acorns 
Jack – 4 oed 

Noah – 4 oed 
Florence R – 4 oed 

 

Dosbarth Willow 
Lola – 6 oed 

Amelia – 6 oed 
Jack – 6 oed 
Ellie – 7 oed 

 

Dosbarth Elm 
Maisie – 7 oed 
Ffion – 8 oed 

Harley – 8 oed 
Emily – 8 oed 
Riley – 8 oed 
Roxy – 8 oed 

Maddie – 8 oed 
Billy – 8 oed 

 

Dosbarth Sycamore 
Koby – 9 oed 
Abby – 9 oed 
Iwan – 10 oed 

Alfie G – 10 oed 
Bella – 9 oed 
Lana – 9 oed 
Rossi – 9 oed 

 

Dosbarth Oak 
Daniel – 10 oed 
Max – 10 oed 
Milly – 11 oed 

Tommy – 11 oed 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Right of the Month 
 

Article 27 
You have the right to a 
proper house, food and 

clothing. 
 

 

Newyddion y Cyngor Cymraeg 
As we end our school year, we would like 
to say a big ‘DIOLCH’ to our Criw 
Cymraeg for their hard work and 
dedication to promote the Welsh 
language and our Welsh ethos at school 
this year.  
We now invite children who will be in 
year 1 – year 6 next year to think about 
the school groups they would like to be 
part of. If you are keen to promote and 
develop the Welsh language at school 
and are passionate about Wales, then 
Criw Cymraeg will be the group for you. 
You may be keen to start thinking about 
your presentation and poster over the 
summer holidays. Campaign week will 
start on the 19th of September and 
classes will vote for their ambassadors at 
the end of that week! Pob Lwc pawb! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Council News 
 

Thank you to everyone for supporting the school council 
and the charities we have raised money for this year.  
Our latest RSPCA day raised £165 
Diolch to our School Council for attending regular 
meetings and participating in important discussions to 
improve our school. You’ve done a super job this year! 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer of the Month 
 

God of wisdom, 
We thank you for all the gifts you 
have given us throughout the year. 
As we come to the end of this 
school year, we voice our 
gratitude, and praise you for all 
who have shared in the work of 
this school.  

Amen 
 

Ambassadors for 2022-2023 
 

Y Llais (School Council) 
Faith Ambassadors 

Health and Well-being Ambassadors (includes 
Sports Ambassadors) 

Criw Cymraeg 
JRSOs 

E-safety 
Eco Warriors 

 
Children from year 2 to year 6 are invited to apply 
to join one of these pupil voice groups. Children 
will need to prepare a campaign poster and a short 
presentation to share reasons why they would like 
to join one of the above groups. 
 
Think about: 
How are you a team player? 
What are you passionate about? 
What would you like to achieve this year? 
How could you contribute to this group? 
 

CAMPAIGN WEEK – 19th September 2022 
 
CLASS VOTES – 23rd September 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


